
Forwarded at the request of Endre Szabó 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

As announced at the Plenary meeting of the Article 29 Working Party, the first Cooperation 

workshop is going to deal with the preparation of a single complaint form. We are pleased to 

announce that the Workshop is taking place 

on 17-18 November in Budapest, in the premises of the Hungarian DPA (address: 1125 

Budapest, Szilágyi Erzsébet fasor 22/C.).  

Please find enclosed the Concept paper of the Workshop and two further documents:  

•         Draft agenda of the Workshop 

•         Registration form 

Please be informed that the invitation is not limited to the Cooperation subgroup members, 

it is addressed to the Article 29 Working Party.  

We suggest that you book a hotel close to the building of the DPA: Hotel Budapest 

(http://www.danubiushotels.hu/szallodak-budapest/hotel-budapest) 

or Hotel Belvedere (http://www.belvederehotels.hu/index.php?lang=hu). Please refer to the 

Hungarian DPA when booking a hotel room.  

We are looking forward to meeting you in Budapest,  

With kind regards,  

Endre Szabó  
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